Nov 29, 2023 | Parent Meeting

Attendees: Michele Rimmele Ryan Caswell Nina Castelli Dale Berthold Jen Walts Ashely
Arrango

Notes

An Art teacher was hired. Mr. Lutz will begin holding classes in January when we return
from break.

Mr. Berthold asked if we had looked into a Music Teacher. Michele said we have not at
this time.

Autism Walk- If we can get the committee together and set a date it will be easier to get
staff assistance.

Holiday parties will be Dec 21. Mr. Berthold asked if it was possible to get the
background checks paid for. Michele stated that the staff pays for their own and at this
time we would not be paying for this volunteer cost.

Gym donations totaled $1100. We received donations from High Tech Pools and
Slimans. Mr. Berthold will work with Ms. Lopez to pick out equipment and then let
Michele know. The hope is to have this project completed before January.

The school has purchased Navigate 360. This is a school safety training program. The
staff will complete training on the next professional development day. There is also
training and lessons for the students and parents. The group was excited that we
purchased this program.

Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities- We had a meeting with the OOD coordinator
on 11-29-2023. We will be sending information home with students after the coordinator
comes to visit on 12-14. This is for students ages 14+.

Upcoming Dates:

Breakfast with Santa 12/9
Holiday Parties 12/21

No School 12/22 to 1/5
Next meeting 1/31
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